
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

TOWN OFFICES, RYE, NH 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

ASSESSING SERVICES 

 

 

The Town of Rye, New Hampshire is accepting proposals for General Assessing Services and 

Cyclical Data Verification. 

 

The complete Request for Proposals and Proposal submission form is available on the Town’s 

website:  www.town.rye.nh.us in “Legal Notices” or upon request from the Rye Selectmen’s 

Office, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870, Telephone: 603-964-5523 or E-mail: 

jireland2@town.rye.nh.us. 

 

Proposals must be sealed and Marked “GENERAL ASSESSING SERVICE” and must be 

received in the Town of Rye Selectmen’s Office by 3:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 20, 2015. 

Proposals will be opened at the Board of Selectmen’s meeting, Monday, October 26, 2015. 

 

The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals and to waive any 

informalities or irregularities in procedure. 

 

 

RYE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
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